
 

 

 
Oil Pipeline Filing 

Kinder Morgan Utopia LLC 
July 1, 2024 

Ms. Debbie-Anne A. Reese, Acting Secretary  
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission  
888 First Street NE 
Washington DC 20426 
 
Dear Secretary Reese, 
 
In accordance with the provisions of the Interstate Commerce Act and the rules and regulations of the 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (“FERC.”), Kinder Morgan Utopia LLC (“Utopia”) submits for filing 
the following tariffs, to be effective August 1, 2024: 
 

 FERC Tariff No. 3.7.0, International Joint Volume Incentive Rate Tariff applying on the 
transportation of purity ethane, (cancels FERC Tariff No. 3.6.0). 

 
 FERC Tariff No. 7.4.0, International Joint Volume Incentive Rate Tariff applying on the purity 

ethane, (cancels FERC Tariff No. 7.3.0). 
 
On June 28, 2024, Kinder Morgan Utopia Ltd filed an updated Annual Contribution Amount Form (“ACA”) 
in compliance with the Canadian Energy Regulator (“CER”) Five Year Review of Abandonment Cost 
Estimates and Set-Aside and Collection Mechanisms.  The updated ACA calculation resulted in an increase 
in the surcharge per barrel that that will be applied to all volumes on the joint volume incentive rate 
tariffs.  
 
I hereby certify that copies of this filing have been sent, on or before this date, by means of transmission 
agreed upon, to all subscribers on Utopia’s subscriber list. 
 
In accordance with 18 CFR § 343.3(a), Utopia hereby requests that any protest of the attached tariffs be 
emailed to the undersigned at tina_hardy@kindermorgan.com. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (205) 325-3668. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Tina S. Hardy  
Director – Regulatory  


